
 
May 15, 2013 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Central School – Crews Family Reunion 
Dixon Primary – Pace High School Band/Color Run 
Gulf Breeze High – Gulf Breeze High Soccer Boosters/Soccer Camp 
Gulf Breeze Middle - Mainstay Financial Group/Retirement Seminar 
Jay High – Dance with Christa/Dance Recital 
Jay High – North Santa Rosa Ministerial Association/Baccalaureate   
Milton High – Santa Rosa Dance Academy/dance recital 
 
 
 


